
SUBJECT: Consideration and possible approval of the Design 
Development Phase for the New Softball Complex 
Replacement Project.

BACKGROUND: The Design Development Phase of the project is 
complete, and Cre8 Architects will present this phase of 
the project for Board approval.

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: None

RECOMMENDATION: We recommend approval of the Design Development 
Phase for the New Softball Complex Replacement 
Project.
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